The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Christine Arbo Peck.

DIGEST
SB 99 Engrossed 2019 Regular Session Boudreaux

Present law requires a pharmacist member of the Board of Pharmacy to have five years of experience
in the practice of pharmacy in this state after licensure. Proposed law reduces the years of experience
from five years to two years.

Effective August 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 37:1174(A)(4))



